
SEPTEMBER 4, 2015 	

 CORNERSTONE CHRISTIAN SCHOOL	

                                                                                                  

We have recently received a lot of 
questions and notes concerning 
science textbooks.  We thought it 
would be good to clear up any 
confusion this mayor have caused. 
We only have 17 science books 
and we have to share the text 
books between the two classes.  
We, as teachers, are instructed not 
to allow the students to take them 

home. We want to reassure you 
that we will not send home any 
Science homework that requires a 
textbook. If there is homework, 
students should only need their 
science notebook to successfully 
complete their assignment. !

We are looking forward to seeing all of you 
at our Parent-Teacher Fellowship meeting 
on Tuesday, Sept. 8.  We are sprucing up 
the classroom and each student is excited 
to show you how we spend our day.  
Please plan to attend our 7pm meeting in 
the TLC gym.  

Bible Memory: I Peter 1:1-4 	


Due Wednesday, Sept. 16

NEED TO GET IN TOUCH?


  



  SCHOOL NUMBER:   402-292-1030



 EMAIL



AGILBERT@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG



LBINKO@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG



AFLEMING@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG



4TH GRADE NEWS

History Memory: 	


American’s Creed Section 2 	



Due Wednesday, Sept 9

Spelling: List 4	


Friday, Sept 11	



Dates to Remember:  !
Monday, Sept 7: No School 
Tuesday, Sept 8: PTF 7pm T!LC 
Gym with classroom meeting 
Sept. 11: Midterm !
*Please work on reviewing 
multiplication math facts at home.  
We are noticing that the 4th 
graders are a little rusty. 

There will only be a final 
spelling test this week 
due to our Labor Day 
holiday.  
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